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Scholarship opportunity for AP Computer Science

Principles students. 

Amazon Future Engineers scholarship

awardAvailable to high school seniors who have

taken Advanced Placement computer science course. 

Winners receive $40,000 for college plus a guaranteed

internship at Amazon after their freshman year of

college. Deadline is January 17th.Details can be found

at www.amazonfutureengineer.com

Check out this week's
sports at the following link
https://maplewoodathletic

s.bigteams.com/

Yearbooks are still on sale at

jostens.com for $65.

Congratulations to the winners of Mrs. Zurcher’s Annual Gingerbread
House Contest. 

1st Place with “Christmas in Palm Springs” was Weston Schutz, Abby
Bakus, Mary Proper, and Brooklyn Thomas-Brandenburg.

Newly Inducted Key Club members
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  This month, Key Club will be taking donations for Women's Services
of Meadville to create care packages.  February hosts our annual

handmade Valentine's cards project for Wesbury, and in March, we will
be helping out with Families First Head Start in their toy room clean-up

project.  

It’s time for the 2020 National School Bus

Safety Week Poster Contest and PennDOT

needs your help to spread the word. 

This is a great opportunity for students to learn

about school bus safety while promoting it to

others. 

 

Details for entering this fun and educational

contest are found at the following 

 

link:http://www.dot.state.pa.us/Public/DVSPub

sForms/BDL/BDL%20School%20Bus%20protect

ed/posterContestGuidelines.pdf

MHS & CSHS AP World History classes went on a field trip to the Cleveland
Museum of Art on 12/17/19. The focus of the trip was to examine samples of

East Asian Buddhist Sculptures. Students also had time to explore the museum,
which offers an extensive collection of priceless artwork and artifacts.

Archery team will be competing at Portersville
Christian School Friday Jan 10 at 4:30.  Archers
that shoot qualifying rounds will be able to move
onto the state meet at Penn State March 13th.


